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Public Works Monthly Report 

 

January was a busy month. On top of all this inconsistent weather, we were 

able to get the Volvo back up and running. I was able to get a little practice 

using that machine as the dump was on fire at the time. The day before we 

tackled the main source of the fire with the water truck. Towards the end of 

the month, we had a hydraulic line give out on the grader the day before we 

got that foot and a half of snow over the weekend. Dakota and I both took a 

day over the weekend to deal with the roads. 

 

Francis Vaska 
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